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21/1/22 
 

Number Day 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

On Friday 4th February, we are taking part in the biggest maths event of the 

year, “Number Day”. 

 

This is a fundraising event in aid of the NSPCC. Our support enables the 

charity to deliver vital services to vulnerable children across the UK. 

 

It will be a non-uniform day and, for a donation, the children and staff can 

dress up in something related to maths: make a hat and decorate it with maths 

related symbols; wear a sports shirt with a number on the back; be a shape or a 

clock or even a calculator! 

 

 

Number Day is a fantastic day to make maths fun and bring about a positive 

“can-do” attitude towards maths. 

 

Many thanks, 

Student Council 
 

 
 


